Tim Gunn

If you’re going on a date and need fashion advice, find a way
to contact Tim Gunn. The fashion consultant guru is one of the
best men for any type of date night fashion tips. Gunn is best
known for his work on Project Runway but he began his career
at Parsons, The New School for Design, eventually becoming the
chair of fashion after 18 years at the school. He served as
chair of fashion from 2000 to 2007, when he was offered a job
at Liz Claiborne as the company’s chief creative officer.
Following the success of Project Runway, Gunn starred in two
shows that focused on his style decisions, Tim Gunn’s Guide to
Style and Under The Gunn. The TV star also wrote a book, A
Guide to Quality, Taste and Style.
While Gunn may be great for fashion advice, relationship
advice is not exactly his best subject. Following the abrupt
end of a six-year relationship in the 1980s, Gunn has chosen

to stay celibate, claiming that he still loves his former
partner, although they are not in contact. However, this fact
does not prevent him from staying happy and feeling fulfilled.

Jake Gyllenhaal

Jake Gyllenhaal was born on December 19, 1980 and has been
acting since he was 10 years old. His familial connections —
his father is a director, his mother, a screenwriter, and his
sister, an actress — have certainly helped his rise to fame.
His role in Brokeback Mountain received critical acclaim, and
he has had notable parts ever since, including his work in
films like Zodiac, Love & Other Drugs, and Prisoners. Not only
has the star had box office success, but he also tried his

hand on the stage: In his theatrical debut, Gyllenhaal starred
on the London stage in This is Our Youth and received
favorable reviews.
Jake Gyllenhaal is also known for dating some of Hollywood’s
hottest actresses. In 2002, he began a celebrity relationship
with Kirsten Dunst, and the two dated for nearly two years.
Later, he dated his Rendition co-star Reese Witherspoon from
2007 to 2009. The two made celebrity news and were one of
Hollywood’s hottest famous couples. In a controversial
relationship and love, he dated singer-songwriter Taylor Swift
from October 2010 to January 2011; Swift’s album Red is
reportedly about their celebrity romance. In 2013, he began
dating model Alyssa Miller, but it didn’t even last a full
year. Since then, it has been rumored that he’s dating his
Constellations co-star Ruth Wilson. Plus, he was recently
spotted with Rachel McAdams. What will it take for this
Hollywood hunk to settle down?

Calvin Harris

Adam Richard Wiles, also known as Calvin Harris, is a Scottish
DJ, record producer, singer and songwriter. Harris made his
debut in 2007 with his album I Created Disco. Since then,
Harris has collaborated with a number of big-name artists to
create hits like, We Found Love with Rihanna, I Need Your Love
with Ellie Goulding and Let’s Go with Ne-Yo.
Harris currently holds the UK Singles Chart record for the
most top 10 songs from one studio album, with nine top 10
entries, surpassing Michael Jackson. In October 2014, Harris
became the first artist to place three songs simultaneously on
Billboard’s top 10 Dance/Electronic Songs chart. He is also
the first British solo artist to reach more than one billion
streams on Spotify. Additionally, Harris has received ten Brit
Award nominations and four Grammy nominations, taking home the
Grammy for Best Music Video in 2013 for We Found Love. Aside
from winning a number of awards for his hit music, Harris
topped the Forbes‘ list for the world’s highest-paid DJ from
2013 to 2015.
In terms of Harris’s celebrity relationship status, he dated
Taylor Swift’s from 2015 to 2016. The couple started dating

fresh off his celebrity break-up with then girlfriend, Aarika
Wolf. Prior to dating Swift and Wolf, Harris had a few other
celebrity relationships, including Rita Ora and he was also
rumored to have been involved with Ellie Goulding and Anne
Vyalitsyna.

Neil Patrick Harris

You can’t help but laugh when you think of Neil Patrick
Harris. He was born on June 15, 1973 in New Mexico. Best known
for playing Barney Stinson in How I Met Your Mother, he has
been nominated for many Emmy Awards (and even hosted the
awards show twice!). He was named one of Time magazine’s Most
Influential People in 2010 and was awarded a star on the

Hollywood Walk of Fame in 2011. He also dabbles in Broadway
and has hosted the Tony Awards four times. In 2015, he became
the first openly gay man to host the Academy Awards.
In terms of his relationship and love life, Neil Patrick
Harris confirmed that he was gay in 2006 and brought his
partner David Burtka to the Emmy Awards in 2007. Harris and
Burtka announced their celebrity engagement via Twitter in
2011 when the Marriage Equality Act passed in New York, even
though they had proposed to each other five years earlier. In
2010, it was announced that he and Burtka were expecting twins
via a surrogate, and their son, Gideon Scott, and daughter,
Harper Grace, were born that October. The famous couple wed in
Italy in September 2014.

Desiree Hartsock

A popular name in the reality TV world, Desiree Hartsock is
best known for her roles on season 17 of The Bachelor and
season 9 of The Bachelorette. Hartsock grew up in Colorado but
eventually moved to California to pursue a career in fashion.
However, when she appeared on The Bachelor, she captured the
heart of fans during season 17’s bachelor Sean Lowe, but much
to the viewers dismay, Lowe sent her home after their hometown
date.
Hartsock was soon given the opportunity to star in The
Bachelorette, and after dating 25 guys, Hartsock announced her
celebrity engagement to Chris Siegfried, a mortgage broker
from Oregon. The celebrity couple is currently living in
Seattle, Washington (where they are close friends with former
Bachelor Jason Mesnick and his wife Molly as well as former
Bachelor contestant Renee Oteri Maynard). Recently, the
reality TV star has also been making a name for herself in
bridal design and has announced her first celebrity pregnancy!
Aside from preparing for motherhood, Hartsock is busy
traveling to promote her latest book, My Fairytale Wedding:
Planning Your Dream Wedding Without Breaking The Bank. When

she’s not on a book tour, Hartsock continues her work with ABC
promoting the Bachelor in Paradise and keeping up with the
latest seasons of The Bachelorette.

Anne Hathaway

Most of us fell in love with Anne Hathaway when she played Mia
Thermopolis in the classic ugly-duckling-turned-swan film The
Princess Diaries. But before she became Princess of Genovia,
she was the daughter of an actress and a lawyer. Born in
Brooklyn, New York on November 12, 1982, she always had a love
for theatre and excelled in performing arts early on. She
became the first and only teen to be accepted into The Barrow

Group, a theatre company and acting school in New York City.
She got her first television role in the series Get Real. The
show only lasted one season, but she was nominated for a Teen
Choice Award for Best Actress in a Drama. Not long after,
Hathaway accepted the role that put her on the map in The
Princess Diaries. She returned to play Mia for a sequel and
also played the lead character in the film Ella Enchanted.
Hathaway broke away from family-friendly films and was next
seen in Havoc and Brokeback Mountain; in which she received
rave reviews for both. The actress really showed us what she
was made of in the popular film The Devil Wears Prada, where
she rubbed elbows with Meryl Streep, Stanley Tucci, and Emily
Blunt. She was also seen on the big screen in movies like
Becoming Jane, Get Smart, Bride Wars, Valentine’s Day, Love
and Other Drugs, Alice in Wonderland, and The Dark Knight
Rises. She joined the big leagues, though, with her
performance as Fantine in Les Miserables. She even earned a
Golden Globe for Best Supporting Actress, beating out Nicole
Kidman, Amy Adams, and Sally Field. She also won the Academy
Award for this role.
Hathaway’s celebrity exes look more like a list of the hottest
men alive. In 1999, she began dating actor Topher Grace;
although they made a cute couple, they broke up after three
years together. She then moved on to restaurateur Scott
Sartiano for a quick fling. Hugh Dancy was Hathaway’s next
long-term celebrity relationship, and they dated for two
years. Next, she dated Raffaello Follieri, an Italian real
estate developer who made celebrity news when the IRS began an
open investigation on his Manhattan-based charity. She dumped
him after four years together, reportedly fearing that the bad
press would affect her career. She was then rumored to be with
retired soccer player Francesco Coco and actor Josh Lucas. In
November 2008, Hathaway told the press, “This guy I know in
L.A. is really doing it for me right now.” That guy was Adam
Shulman, and the two celebrated their celebrity wedding in

September 2012.

Ashley Hebert

Reality TV star Ashley Hebert was a contestant on the The
Bachelor season 15 with Ben Flajnik and starred in The
Bachelorette season 7, where she met celebrity love J.P
Rosenbaum. She grew up in Northern Maine and graduated from
the University of Maine with a degree in Biology and a minor
in dance. Ashley Hebert then went on to the University of
Pennsylvania where she graduated with a Doctorate of Dental
Medicine. Now, the famous couple lives in Miami with their son
Fordham (Ford) Rhys.

Tyler Henry

Tyler Henry, the star of the E! reality TV show Hollywood
Medium with Tyler Henry, is a 20-year-old clairvoyant who has
helped a number of celebrity clients including Snooki, Bella
Thorne, Jaime Pressly and many more. In a reading with
Kourtney, Kim and Khloe Kardashian, Henry was able to show off
his talents by connecting the starlets to their late father,
Robert Kardashian.
His first clairvoyant experience took place at the age of ten
when his grandmother passed away and since then, he has spent
the last decade developing his skill and deciphering messages
from the other side. Based in Los Angeles, Henry is in high

demand as a medium to the celebrities and has recently become
a breakout reality TV star.
As a person who has psychic-like abilities, Henry doesn’t have
too much trouble in the romance department claiming he can
often sense what is going to happen before it does. In a
celebrity interview with CupidsPulse.com, Henry offered
relationship advice to those who have lost loved ones, saying
“Honor their legacy by having new and exciting experiences and
look for the signs they will give to show they are still with
you.”

Ben Higgins

Ben Higgins is a reality TV star who first appeared on The
Bachelorette season 11 as he tried to win the heart of Kaitlyn
Bristowe. Finishing third, he was named the leading man on The
Bachelor season 20, which kicked off in January 2016. An only
child, he grew up in Indiana and now lives in Denver, where he
works as an account manager for a software company. In his
free time, he loves to golf and enjoy the outdoors. There’s no
doubt that the 26-year-old wants a committed relationship and
love: As he recently told reporters, “I’m definitely ready to
find that person. That’s not a question in my mind.”

Katie Holmes

Actress Katie Holmes has been in the spotlight since she was

20 years old. Born the youngest of five children in Toledo,
Ohio on December 18, 1978, she initially rose to fame for her
role as Joey Potter on The WB TV drama Dawson’s Creek
(1998-2003). She first appeared on the big screen in 1998 in
the thriller Disturbing Behavior, which won her an MTV Movie
Award for Best Breakout Performance. She went on to appear in
many other films, including Wonder Boys (2000), The Gift
(2000), Pieces of April (2003), and Batman Begins (2005).
Katie Holmes is equally famous for her celebrity marriage to
actor Tom Cruise. The famous couple, who was nicknamed
“TomKat,” were together from 2005 to 2012. Their celebrity
relationship received lots of media attention due in part to
Cruise’s affiliation with Scientology. During their celebrity
marriage, Holmes began practicing the religion, and they were
married in a Scientology ceremony in Bracciano, Italy on
November 18, 2006. The actress gave birth to their daughter
Suri earlier that same year. After five years of celebrity
marriage, she filed for divorce from Cruise in June 2012.
Sources close to her revealed that she was fearful that her
celebrity ex would abduct Suri and also feared the reaction
from the Church of Scientology. After their celebrity divorce,
Holmes left Scientology. She now has custody of Suri, and the
two live in New York City.

Laurel House

Laurel House is an international celebrity dating and
relationship coach known for her tough love and no-games
coaching style. She is a dating coach on E!’s ‘Famously
Single,’ co-host of ‘The Great Love Debate’ podcast on
PodcastOne, a Dating Coach for Three Day Rule Matchmaking and
CupidsPulse, and she has been a featured expert on KTLA
Morning News, E! News, Good Morning America, Nightline,
Glamour, AskMen, Brides.com, Thrillist.com, and dozens of
other print, online, and television outlets. Her 5th book
“Screwing The Rules: The No-Games Guide to Love” was published
with Running Press.
As a dating coach, Laurel has created the no-games strategy to
find love- deep, hard and fast. Her clients range in age from
16-72 years old and live anywhere from LA to NYC, Canada to
South Korea. She works with clients to boost their confidence,
fix their dating screw-ups, provide the right words over text
and online dating and even creates scripts for phone and inperson conversations and help them stay on their dating and
relationship purpose. Her dating advice is the best out there.
As a relationship expert, Laurel helps clients present their

best selves, maintain intimacy and communication, and even
design perfect date nights- where to go, and how to create
statement-making or quietly unforgettable experiences that
help turn friends into lovers and lovers into lifelong
partners.
Her dating advice videos on our site and YouTube channel,
cover topics such as how to break-up with someone over text,
how to make a guy fall in love with you, and whether or not
soulmates really exist. House has written many books about
love and shared helpful relationship advice to guide you in
your romantic life.

Kate Hudson

Kate Hudson is the daughter of actress-producer Goldie Hawn
and comedian Bill Hudson. She was born on April 19, 1979 in
Los Angeles, California. Her parents got a celebrity divorce
when she was only 18 months old, and Hudson was raised by her
mother and her long-time partner Kurt Russell, who she
considers to be her dad. Given her family’s background, it was
no surprise that she decided to pursue a career in acting. In
1996, she landed a guest spot on the TV drama Party of Five,
and two years later, she appeared in an independent film
called Desert Blue. In 2000, she won the hearts of moviegoers
everywhere with her performance as Penny Lane in Almost
Famous; her work on the film won her an Academy Award and
Golden Globe Award nomination. She later appeared in movies
like Raising Helen, Alex and Emma, You, Me and Dupree, How to
Lose a Guy in 10 Days, Fools Gold, and Bride Wars, among
others.
Kate Hudson has proven to be a free spirit when it comes to
her relationships and love life. At the age of 21, she married
Chris Robinson, the lead singer of Black Crowes; after seven
years together and one child, a son named Ryder Russell
Robinson, the couple announced their celebrity divorce. Next,

she had short-lived romances with actors Owen Wilson and Dax
Shepard and athletes Lance Armstrong and Alex Rodriguez. In
2010, Hudson began dating Muse band member Matthew Bellamy.
The famous couple announced their celebrity engagement in
April 2011 and welcomed a son, Bingham Hawn Bellamy, in July
2011. Sadly, the Hollywood couple split in December 2014.

Hugh Jackman

Known for that buff bod in the X-Men movie series, Hugh
Jackman is recognized all around the world as Wolverine.
Raised in Australia by his father, he started out his acting
career in theatre. He then accelerated it with appearances in
big name plays and musicals in London and NYC. He has since

appeared in major films like Kate and Leopold, Van Helsing,
The Prestige, and Les Miserables (where he showed off his
singing chops). He also dove into the animated scene with
roles in Happy Feet and Flushed Away. At age 46, the Emmy and
Tony Award winner hasn’t slowed down yet. With career
appearances hosting the Academy Awards and starring in
numerous musicals, he is one of the most beloved Hollywood
stars. Jackman is set to return to the Broadway stage in a
play called The River. Here’s to hoping there will be some
shirtless scenes to see the hunky dad’s famous abs again!
Hugh Jackman keeps his private life out of the spotlight as
much as possible, but he is still in a celebrity relationship
that has lasted over 15 years! He continues to express his
infinite love for longtime wife Deborra Lee-Furness, whom he
wed in 1996. The celebrity couple met on the set of the
Australian television show Correlli. The pair had trouble
conceiving and adopted their two celebrity babies, Oscar and
Ava. Seen in tabloids as superdad, he is quite the family man.

Marissa Jade

Marissa Fiore, also known as Marissa Jade on VH1’s reality TV
show Mob Wives, is a model and actress who has appeared on
several scripted TV series such as Gossip Girl and Law &
Order. Fiore made her reality TV debut on the last and final
season of Mob Wives, which ended in March 2016.
Despite the title of the show, the 31-year-old reality star is
not a wife with deep ties to the mob. However, she is the
girlfriend of Jamie “O.Z.” Lansburg, who was incarcerated for
robbery and is connected to other cast members on the show.
Fiore met Lansburg in 2006 through a mutual friend, and
according to a recent celebrity interview with
CupidsPulse.com, Fiore and Lansburg were still dating when the
show wrapped. In Fiore’s own words about her celebrity
relationship, “O.Z. took his bid like a man. He kept his mouth
shut and stayed loyal – that’s what I love about him.”
Aside from Fiore’s relationship with Lansburg, she is a single
mother to 7-year-old Jaiden Joseph. At this stage in her
career, Fiore does not see a celebrity wedding in her future
and doesn’t plan on having additional children. Moving

forward, this native Staten Islander hopes to further her
acting career after receiving such great exposure from the VH1
hit reality TV show.

Jay-Z

An empire in and of himself, Jay-Z continues to prove that he
is one of the greatest, if not the greatest, living rappers.
It’s clear that he not only views success in financial terms
but in artistic terms as well. He’s the epitome of a “rags to
riches” story and has faced many hurdles in his rise to fame.
Born Shawn Carter, he was the youngest of four children raised
by a single mother and grew up in Brooklyn’s Marcy Housing
Projects. He attended Eli Whitney High School where he was

classmates with legend Notorious B-I-G. While he was hustling
the streets, he met rapper Jonathan Burks, who went by Jaz-O
and became a mentor for Jay-Z. Soon enough, he saw rap as his
way out of the streets, and he became known as Jay-Z, a play
on his childhood nickname “Jazzy” and a reference to the J/Z
subway station near his Brooklyn home.
After releasing his third album The Black Album, he announced
he was retiring from rap due to lack of competition. During
this break, he became the president of Def Jam Recordings and
signed a slew of popular acts. He later resigned, complaining
about the company’s resistance to change, and took on many
other projects, including becoming part-owner of the New
Jersey Nets. Beginning in 2006, Jay-Z made his comeback to
rap, releasing three albums: Kingdom Come, American Gangster,
and Blueprint 3, which were, of course, all hits. In 2008, he
signed a 150 million dollar contract with Live Nation and
created a joint venture called Roc Nation, an entertainment
company that handles all aspects of an artist’s career.
Jay-Z, although a huge icon and mogul, is very protective of
his private life. Before becoming the luckiest and most envied
man in the world for marrying the beautiful and talented
Beyonce Knowles, he dated the late singer Aaliyah in 1999. The
celebrity relationship didn’t last, and unfortunately, Aaliyah
died two years later. He was rumored to be with Shenelle Scott
in 2000, and tabloids have claimed that he’s the father of her
child. In 2002, the successful rapper met Queen B, and the
rest is history. While dating, the pair was very hush-hush
about their relationship and love. They were married on April
4, 2008 in New York City on the rapper’s penthouse terrace.
The famous couple welcomed a baby girl named Blue Ivy Carter
in January 2012, and the family of three appear to be living
happily ever after.

Caitlyn Jenner

Bruce Jenner was born on October 28, 1949, in Mount Kisco, New
York. He excelled at sports from a young age. Following an
athletic injury in college, he quit playing football and
instead become a track and field star. During the 1976 Summer
Olympics decathlon in Montreal, he won a gold medal and broke
a world record. He then became one of the most admired
athletes of the 1970s, even earning his spot on the eversacred Wheaties cereal box.
His first marriage was
1972 to 1981; they had
His second marriage,
Thompson, and they had

to Chrystie Crownover and lasted from
two children together, Casey and Burt.
from 1981 to 1985, was with Linda
two more children, Brandon and Brody.

In 1991, he entered his most famous celebrity marriage to Kris
Jenner. The pair has two daughters together, Kendall and
Kylie. He was seen raising and caring for the entire
Kardashian clan on their hit E! reality TV show Keeping Up
With the Kardashians, which began airing in 2007.
After years of showcasing his life under a roof with the
Kardashians, Bruce Jenner made an announcement in 2013 that he
and Kris were separated. The separation was amicable and was
even showcased on KUWTK, but in September 2014, Kris finally
filed for a celebrity divorce. After months of explosive media
speculation, a “family insider” confirmed in February 2015
that Jenner would be transitioning into a woman. Leading up to
this announcement, the reality TV star was often seen wearing
women’s clothing, lip gloss, and jewelry. Now that he has
confirmed his decision, his family has shared their support,
especially stepdaughter Kim Kardashian and her husband Kanye
West.
In July 2015, the world was introduced to Caitlyn Jenner on
the cover of Vanity Fair. In spite of backlash, she has gone
on to have her own series, I Am Cait, on E! and has also
joined forces with MAC makeup to market a lipstick
called Finally Free. The television series has opened up
an important conversation about the trans community and 100%
of proceeds from the Finally Free lipstick go to trans people.
She has also been rumored to be dating I Am Cait co-star
Candis Cayne.

Kendall Jenner

Part of the famous Kardashian-Jenner clan, Kendall Jenner made
her debut appearance on E!’s hit reality TV show Keeping Up
With the Kardashians. Daughter of momager Kris Jenner and
famed Olympian Caitlyn Jenner, her long legs and Bambi-like
eyes have helped to accelerate her modeling career. At twenty
years old, she has skyrocketed to fame with the determination
and drive that we’ve seen in sisters Kourtney, Kim, and Khloe
Kardashian. She continues to strut down various runways at
Paris and New York Fashion Weeks and land magazine cover after
magazine cover. She was named the newest face of Estee Lauder,
walked in the Victoria’s Secret fashion show, and now walks
for designers in countries around the world. It’s easy for us
to forget that the Instagram lover and sister to Kylie Jenner
is still just a teenager!
In terms of relationships and love, Kendall Jenner has been
seen cozying up to stars like Harry Styles, Justin Bieber, and
NBA player Chandler Parsons. There was even celebrity gossip

that she was dating Chris Brown. But was she really in a
celebrity relationship with any of these stars? Could be all
or could be none — that’s a secret we may never know!

Kris Jenner

We all know Kris Jenner as the momager of her celebrity kids
and a reality TV star from Keeping Up with the Kardashians.
Jenner was born on November 5, 1955 in San Diego, California.
In 1978, she married Robert Kardashian. Prior to their
celebrity divorce, they had four children: Kourtney, Kim,
Khloe, and Robert Jr. She married Bruce Jenner in 1991, and
together, they have two beautiful girls, Kendall and Kylie. In
2007, Keeping Up with the Kardashians premiered, which brought

the celebrity family fame and fortune. Kris Jenner soon took
over her kids’ careers, landing them magazine covers, movie
roles, perfume and makeup lines, radio host positions,
branding opportunities, and more. Outside of her children’s
success, in 2013, Jenner hosted her own short-lived talk show.
After being married for 22 years, she announced her celebrity
divorce from Bruce in September 2014. The hot mama of six
wasn’t on the market for long: She quickly jumped into a
celebrity relationship with 41-year-old music executive Corey
Gamble. Only time will tell if this romance will last!

Kylie Jenner

As the youngest of the Kardashian-Jenner clan, Kylie Jenner

has a lot to live up to when it comes to her celebrity family.
The starlet does just that and more as she claims the
spotlight with her bold fashion looks and daily Instagram
posts (like the rest of her sisters). Born on August 10, 1997,
she is following in sister Kendall’s footsteps and making her
way in the modeling world. She’s already modeled for the Sears
“Crush Your Style” line and Avril Lavigne’s clothing line
“Abbey Dawn” at New York Fashion Week as well as in campaigns
for Forever 21. Expanding her repertoire, Jenner released a
book in 2013 titled, Rebels: City of Indra. She also launched
a clothing line with Kendall. Exclusively at PacSun, teen
girls all over the country are lining up to get the latest
fashions hand-picked by their favorite pair of sisters.
As for her relationship and love life, Kylie Jenner keeps her
fans guessing and has been most recently linked to Jaden
Smith. Seen making out at Kim Kardashian and Kanye West’s
lavish celebrity wedding earlier this year, they have yet to
comment on whether their celebrity relationship was so real or
so not.

Scarlett Johansson

30-year-old bombshell Scarlett Johansson was born on November
22, 1984 in New York City. At the age of nine, she appeared in
her first film North, where she starred as John Ritter’s
daughter, and her career soon took off. Among the long list of
roles she played, she is most recognized for her parts in the
movies The Prestige, The Nanny Diaries, The Other Boleyn Girl,
Iron Man 2, and The Avengers. Dabbling in some stage acting,
she has graced Broadway in the award-winning Cat on a Hot Tin
Roof. As if her impressive acting resume isn’t enough,
Johansson is also the spokeswoman for many luxury brands,
including Louis Vuitton, Dolce & Gabbana, Selfridges, and Moet
& Chandon. Despite her very public life, the star remains
humble and is involved in plenty of charity work as well.
Scarlett Johansson doesn’t let her acting, singing, brand
endorsements, or philanthropy get in the way of her
relationship and love life. In 2006, she dated co-star Josh
Hartnett, but when their busy lives clashed, the famous couple
called it quits. It wasn’t long before the star moved on with
Canadian hottie Ryan Reynolds. They were engaged after a year
together and wed on September 28, 2008 in a private ceremony.
Trouble hit paradise two years later, and they filed for

divorce. After their celebrity divorce was finalized in 2011,
the actress bounced back with Sean Penn and Nate Naylor. Both
of these relationships were highly publicized but
unfortunately short-lived. Soon, she began dating the owner of
an independent ad agency; Romain Dauriac swept her off her
feet, and the pair were engaged just a year into their
celebrity relationship in November 2013. 2014 was an exciting
year for the pair, as they were secretly married and quietly
welcomed daughter Rose Dorothy in the fall.

Angelina Jolie

A pure visionary of female empowerment and elegance, the
actress, mother, and humanitarian is one of the most admired

celebrity women in the world. Angelina Jolie was born into
Hollywood royalty to Jon Voight and Marcheline Bertrand, but
she didn’t always have it all. After her parents’ celebrity
divorce in 1976, her teenage years were filled with depression
and difficult relationships. Jolie and her father have had a
troubled past but have since reconciled and have tried to
rebuild their relationship.
In 1993, with her spirits set higher, she began her
professional career in acting. It wasn’t until her performance
in George Wallace in 1997 that she began to receive
recognition. She became an international celebrity from her
2001 hit Lara Croft: Tomb Raider and also appeared in Original
Sin, Life or Something Like It, Taking Lives, Shark Tale, and
Alexander the Great. Most recently, she starred in Maleficent
and stepped into the role of director with the film Unbroken.
In her personal life, after a few short-lived relationships
and love, Angelina Jolie had a two-month celebrity
marriage with Billy Bob Thornton in 2000. In 2005, she starred
in Mr. & Mrs. Smith alongside now-husband Brad Pitt. She felt
the wrath of the public when she began dating the actor and
was known as a home-wrecker who caused his celebrity break-up
with then-wife Jennifer Aniston. Despite their rocky start,
the famous couple found happiness: After welcoming six
children (three adopted and three biological) into their
lives, they tied the knot in a private ceremony in France
during the summer of 2014.
In 2013, the actress hit a somber bump in the road when she
announced that she’d be undergoing a double mastectomy in
hopes of preventing her high risk of getting breast cancer.
Feeling it was necessary to take extreme measures because of
family history and after the death of her beloved mother in
2007, she has inspired many women with her brave decision.

Nick Jonas

Starting his career as a tween sensation alongside brothers
Kevin and Joe in the pop-rock band The Jonas Brothers, Nick
Jonas has transformed into quite a sexy heartthrob. The Dallas
native, born on September 16, 1992, was brought into a family
of musicians, including his siblings and their father Paul.
Thanks to their good boy images, the trio of brothers grabbed
the hearts of millions of girls of all ages around the world.
“Burning Up” the nation with their tour in 2008, the boys
quickly rose to stardom. Making an appearance in Disney
Channel’s Camp Rock 2: The Final Jam with Demi Lovato, Jonas
maintained the reputation of every girl’s dream guy. Among
other television appearances, he also starred on the Disney

show Jonas L.A. alongside his brothers. In addition to his
entertainment career, Nick Jonas has a big heart for
philanthropy. As someone who has Type 1 Diabetes, he is a
strong advocate for the disease and uses his personal
experience to bring awareness to others. Singer, actor, and
philanthropist — can you say swoon?
The three boys have also been known for their strong religious
beliefs and the purity rings that (used to) rest on their
fingers. The youngest JoBro hasn’t let that ring stop him from
looking for a relationship and love in Hollywood though.
Staying within the Disney family, his first celebrity
relationship was with Hannah Montana star Miley Cyrus for over
a year before moving on to another Disney star and former pal
of Cyrus, Selena Gomez. After their celebrity break-up, he
dated the gorgeous Miss Universe, Olivia Culpo. The famous
couple called it quits in June 2015.
Breaking away from the boy band that started it all, he has
recently been recording music as a successful solo artist.
He’s also been seen scantily clad in his Calvin Klein
underwear, and girls can’t stop staring. Who could blame them
though? Hopefully, his girlfriend isn’t too “Jealous!”

Khloe Kardashian

Known for her free spirit, Khloe Kardashian isn’t one to stay
mum about what’s said about her or her family. Born on June
27, 1984, she has expanded her family’s brand alongside her
sisters Kim and Kourtney. In addition to starring in the hit
reality TV show, Keeping Up With The Kardashians, she has
appeared in numerous spin-off series on the E! network,
including Kourtney and Khloe Take the Hamptons and Kocktails
with Khole. She is now best known for her amazing body and
dedication to fitness. Along with several fitness based
magazine spreads, she has also published her book, Strong
Looks Better Naked.
Khloe Kardashian was featured in the spotlight more than ever
for her celebrity marriage to NBA star Lamar Odom. In 2009,
after knowing each other for only 30 days, the two wed in a
televised fairy tale celebrity wedding with friends, family,
and camera crews. They were determined to prove that their
whirlwind romance would last forever. Unfortunately, what
seemed like her happily ever after turned into a devastating
heartbreak, and after four years of marriage and months of
break-up rumors, Kardashian filed for a celebrity divorce from
Odom in 2013. Her only serious or public relationships after

the split were with rapper French Montana and NBA star James
Harden. When Odom was recently hospitalized for a drug
overdose the entire Kardashian family rushed back to his side.
Though Khloe stayed with him through his recovery and helped
him get a place to live, they are not getting back together.
The couple’s celebrity divorce had been dropped but Khloe has
filed again. Most recently, the reality TV star has been
rumored to be dating Trey Songz.

Kim Kardashian

Kim Kardashian is famously known for her curvy figure and her
voluptuous derriere. The model, actress, entrepreneur, and
reality TV star has become a pop culture icon in recent years.

Daughter of Kris Jenner and Robert Kardashian, she was born on
October 21, 1980. She’s always loved fashion and started her
career as a stylist. She was first noticed when seen hanging
out with socialite Paris Hilton, but we didn’t get to know the
beauty until 2007 when her family landed their popular E!
reality show Keeping Up with the Kardashians.
Kim Kardashian is also recognized for her steamy relationship
and love life. At 20 years old, she eloped with Damon Thomas,
a record producer. Four years later, their marriage ended in a
heated celebrity divorce. She then went on to have several
celebrity relationships with stars like Ray J, Nick Lachey,
and Nick Cannon. She met NFL player Reggie Bush in 2007, but
after three years of an on-and-off relationship, they broke up
for good. After their celebrity break-up, she was spotted with
Cristiano Ronaldo, Miles Austin, and John Mayer before her
whirlwind 72-day celebrity marriage to NBA player Kris
Humphries. It seems she has finally met her Prince Charming in
rapper Kanye West. They tied the knot in May 2014. They now
have two adorable celebrity babies together, daughter North
and son, Saint.

